
I have only recently been made aware of the ongoing request to rezone the area of 10400 West Rd, and 
Mohawk Trl in Redwood Valley. 
While I am trying to find pros and cons to the situation, trying to remain bias as I determine my own 
opinion, everything I see is turning toward the CON of this situation. 
My husband and I are NOT against growing cannabis.  
We purchased our "DREAM HOME" for our retirement years here at  Mohawk Trail in May of this 
year (2020).  
We signed the disclosures for this property that stated "smell of cannabis at some times of the year, and 
barking dogs" would be part of our acceptance to living here and are not bothered by the small gardens 
that do surround us.  
Many of the neighbors are respectful and control their grows.  
We do not see their produce, nor is there any "light pollution" in the beautiful evenings, as we sit on our 
deck enjoying the peace and quiet of our new home and retired life. 
We are ADAMANTLY opposed, now after reading the material, to any rezoning in our neighborhood for 
large, factory scaled grows, that will allow the use of light, machinery, added personnel, or lack of control 
of pestisides/chemicals in our neighborhood, more importantly LITERALLY within FEET of our 
residence!!!! 
 
Please consider opposing this proposal so we can maintain a "residential" neighborhood on West Road 
and Mohawk Trail.  
Isn't there enough growing as it is. There are plenty of "open floor spaces" in Mendocino county to start 
large scale grows without having residentials homes within BREATHING distance of it. 
 
Cindy and Dave Parker 
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